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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, October 20, 2014 10:00 AM
To: 'Fischer, Alexis N'
Cc: 'Allen, Nathan'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: End of Public Participation Notification Period for Case Closure; Fuel Leak Case No. 

RO0000368 (Global ID # T0600100303), Chevron #9-8139, 16304 Foothill Blvd, San 
Leandro, CA 94587

Attachments: DIR_L_2014-08-12.pdf

Ms. Alexis Fischer                                                       Mr. Bhushan Bansal 
Chevron Environmental Management Co.                   Bansal Inc. 
6101 Bollinger Canyon Rd.                                         1784 150th Street 
San Ramon, CA 94583                                                San Leandro, CA 94578-1826 
(sent via electronic mail to: 
AFischer@chevron.com) 
 
Anabi Real Estate Development LLC                          G & S Associates, Inc. 
Mr. Rene Anabi                                                           4430 Deer Field Way 
1041 North Benson Avenue                                        Danville, CA  94506 
Upland, CA  91786 
 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen: 

As you are aware, the public comment period for the subject site ended on October 17, 2014.  No comments were 
received by Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH).  You are free to proceed with the destruction of wells 
associated with the site (groundwater, vapor, etc), as requested in the attached August 12, 2014 letter from ACEH. 
 
TECHNICAL REPORT REQUEST 

Please upload technical reports to the ACEH ftp site (Attention: Mark Detterman), and to the State Water Resources
Control Board’s Geotracker website, in accordance with the specified file naming convention below, according to the
following schedule: 

 December 29, 2014 – Complete Well Decommissioning and Waste Removal.  (Please notify ACEH at least 48-
hours in advance with an e-mail message to mark.detterman@acgov.org) 
 

 February 13, 2015 – Well Decommissioning Report (with waste disposal documentation) 
File to be named: RO368_WELL_DCM_R_yyyy-mm-dd 

 
 4 Weeks After Completion of All Required Submittal Tasks – Uniform Closure Letter Issued 

(Provided no public comments of substance have been submitted) 
 
These reports are being requested pursuant to California Health and Safety Code Section 25296.10.  23 CCR Sections 
2652 through 2654, and 2721 through 2728 outline the responsibilities of a responsible party in response to an
unauthorized release from a petroleum UST system, and require your compliance with this request. 

Online case files are available for review at the following website:   http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm. 

Should you have questions, please let me know. 
 
Cc:       Nate Allen, 10969 Trade Center Drive, Suite 106, Rancho Cordova, CA  95670 

(sent via electronic mail to NAllen@craworld.com) 
 

Dilan Roe, ACEH (sent via electronic mail to dilan.roe@acgov.org) 
Mark Detterman, ACEH (sent via electronic mail to mark.detterman@acgov.org) 
Geotracker, Electronic File 
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Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


